
Dear All, 
 
In light of feedback to the below notification, we have been asked to clarify the situation with respect to UAT.  We can confirm this change also applies to our UAT 
environment.  However, we would also like to advise that we will be extending the hours of operation in UAT this Saturday January 19th up to 20:00:00 PM 2019 UTC.   This 
means that all UAT DSB endpoints (FIX, REST and GUI) will be accessible up to 20:00:00 PM UTC instead of the usual time of 12:00:00 PM UTC.    The revised schedule below 
will then be followed in UAT from Sunday 20th January. 
 
There is no expected impact and this is purely informational.  Those wishing to use UAT during this additional period are welcome to do so. 
 
Regards, 
DSB Technical Support Team 
 
 
From: DSB Technical Support  
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 10:13 PM 
Cc: DSB Technical Support <technical.support@ANNA-DSB.com> 
Subject: NOTIFICATION: DSB Production – Enhanced Hours of Operation 
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07th January 2019 

 

  

NOTIFICATION: DSB Production – Enhanced Hours of Operation 
 
 

Audience: All DSB Users 

 

Notification details:  

• Effective Sunday 20th January 2019, users will be able to access the DSB on a 24 x 6.5 basis, up from the current 24 x 6 model  

• Enhanced availability was requested by industry in 2018 (details in the DSB Final Consultation Report) and has been implemented following 

subsequent discussion with the DSB Technology Advisory Committee 

• Revised Schedule (from Sun 20th January 2019): 

• New Start Time: Sunday 08:00:00 AM UTC (vs. 12:00:00 PM UTC currently)  

• New End Time:  Saturday 20:00:00 PM UTC (vs. 12:00:00 PM UTC currently)  

 

Impact to users: 

• No mandatory change required as the enhanced start and end times extended the DSB hours of operation for an additional 12 hour window  

 

Action Required:  

• Users wishing to benefit from the increased hours of operation can extend their connectivity windows to match the revised Start and End times 

(via the API or web-based interface)  

 

 
Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues 

As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this Change of Service notification because you are a user of the DSB. If you do not wish to receive this type of email please click here to unsubscribe.  
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